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My name is James Molitor from Roseburg, Oregon. I'm strongly opposed to HB2025. 

Raising gas taxes, registration fees and licensing costs in the middle of a cost-of-

living crisis is unacceptable. This bill punishes working families just trying to get by. 

Enough is enough. Try citing all these drivers I see on the streets with expired tags. 

Learn to stop wasting our tax money you already receive. Thank you. 


